
 

 
Creston School District is beginning work 
on a strategic planning process that will 
help chart the district’s course for the next 
3-5 years. Through the strategic planning 
process, we will carefully review the 
district’s mission and vision statements and 
core belief statements. We will gather data 
through a comprehensive needs 
assessment and use that data to establish 
goals with an action plan to achieve those 
goals. We will also work on a graduate 
profile which will include the competencies 
we want all students to have when they 
leave Creston School after 6th grade. 
 
Your feedback will be very important during this process. Please 
watch for a needs assessment survey in November. Completing 
the survey will provide the planning committee with necessary 
data that will assist us in establishing the goals. You will also 
receive notice of the open planning meetings. 
 

We look forward to working 
together throughout this 
process. 

 

For more information, please 
contact:  
Rachel Stevens  

   rstevens@creston.k12.mt.us  
406-755-2859 
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